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It was agreed that further consideration would be given to 
the ToR to ensure this was reflected. 

 

2 Sector Update 

The Group Director of Economy (GDE) spoke to this item. 
Noting that three licences had been issued to date for 
Hemp cultivation and 5 for medicinal cannabis. GDE 
explained that the industry had grown organically to date 
and that the Island maintained a strong investment 
proposition thanks to its high regulatory and environmental 
standards. 

GDE commented that the industry had to date generated 
around £60m of inward investment into the Island during 
the development of the sector. 

 

 
  

GDE explained that the next major piece of work to develop 
the Island’s offering would be to establish a bespoke set of 
regulations for cannabis production and export.  

The Minister for Environment (MENV) noted that he had 
recently signed an Order to bring cannabis cultivation taking 
place within an existing structure within the scope of 
planning permission with a requirement for an 
environmental impact assessment. 

MEDTSC noted this and asked whether the use of hemp as 
a cover crop would also be captured by the scope of this 
Order? MENV explained that this would not be captured as 
the Order applied to indoor structures (namely glass 
houses). 

 

GDE provided an update on the policy development work 
underway within the Department for the Economy.  

 
 

It was noted that this would help to shape the future of the 
sector and identify the appropriate regulatory regime 

 






